
 
 
 

Rolando Bonilla Named to the Board of Directors of the 
San Mateo County Sheriff’s Activities League 

 

League serves over 11,000 youth per year throughout San Mateo County 
 
 
San Jose, Calif., (June 20, 2018) – Today, Voler Strategic Advisors announced that 
Chief Strategy Officer, Rolando Bonilla, has been selected to serve on the Board of 
Directors of the San Mateo County Sheriff’s Activities League. 
 
In his capacity as a member of the Board of Trustees, Bonilla will serve on a board 
that is responsible for serving over 11,000 youth annually throughout San Mateo 
County. 
 
“Rolando will be a great addition to the SAL Board of Trustees,” said Perla 
Rodriguez, Chief Executive Officer, Voler Strategic Advisors. “His commitment to 
helping the next generation will be evident to his colleagues and the community he 
will now have the privilege of serving.” 
 
Prior to entering the private sector, Bonilla devoted his life to creating opportunities 
for young people in the various positions he held with the government of the City 
and County of San Francisco where he served on multiple city commissions, 
including as a Juvenile Probation Commissioner where he oversaw San Francisco’s 
juvenile probation system. Additionally, during his time on the Juvenile Probation 
Commission, he served as the Commission’s Chairman of the Finance Committee. 

About Voler Strategic Advisors: Headquartered in Silicon Valley, Voler Strategic 
Advisors is a management consulting firm offering effective, creative solutions to 
complex problems. Our team of distinguished, diverse, highly experienced, and 
skilled professionals serve many organizations and industries throughout the 
country.  

For more information: www.volersa.com 
 
 
About the San Mateo County Sheriff’s Activities League: SAL was founded in 
1997 by former Sheriff Don Horsley with the purpose of strengthening relationships 
between youth, deputies, and communities to aid in the intervention and prevention 
of juvenile delinquency in San Mateo County through positive, dynamic programs. 
The program was in North Fair Oaks and had a small presence on the coast, serving  



 
 
 
approximately 1,000 youth per year. In 2009, former Sheriff Greg Munks expanded  
the SAL program to 12 locations throughout the county, increased deputy support 
and established a community policing substation that was a permanent home for 
SAL programs. The program grew to serve approximately 3,500 youth per year. 
Today, under the leadership of Sheriff Carlos Bolanos, the SAL program continues to 
thrive and is serving over 11,000 youth per year in programs, presentations and 
special events throughout San Mateo County. In light of events in 2015, President 
Obama called for law enforcements agencies to engage in community policing to 
build relationships with their communities. The San Mateo County Sheriff's Office, 
thanks to our leadership, has been engaged in community policing practices for over 
20 years and continues to be a progression organization that adapts to the needs of 
our communities. 
 
For more information: http://www.sheriffsactivitiesleague.com 
 
 




